
            Check this out!  

LINKS for more informa�on regarding: 
 The LOOP wellness newsleter 
 All My Rela�ons (Indigenous Youth 

program &                                                                                              
Paren�ng program)  

 Virtual Regional Science Fair 
 

 
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
               February 2022 

  

Phone 403.328.9965 EMAIL meadows@lethsd.ab.ca  WEBSITE pm.lethsd.ab.ca 

Oki! Hello! Hola! It is hard to believe that we have made it halfway through another school 
year! I am grateful for a supportive school, family, and community. In February, you may 
want to consider investigating Chinese New Year, Black History month, and Kindness 
Awareness week. We will be celebrating Ground Hog Day, Valentine‛s Day, and Pink Shirt 
day, and in recognition of Kindness we are going to have a Magic show spreading a message 
of kindness and gratitude. Thank you for your continued support, as together we continue 
to navigate this challenging time. 

Teri Smith 

Principal 

  

We invite all parents and guardians to join us at the upcoming  

School Council meeting on 
Tuesday, February 15 at  

6:00 pm 

            Please click here for the Teams meeting  

 For more information, contact your school council at pmsc.leth@gmail.com 

Upcoming Events     

1 Kindergarten and EEP Registrations Continue     
4 Staff Meeting 
11 Independence assembly 9:00 am 
15 Magic Show, School Council meeting 6:30 (Constance) 
16 Pink Shirt Day 
17 Admin Meeting 
22 2/22/2 – falls on a Tuesday so we will call it 2’s day 
21-25 No school for students 
24-25 Teacher’s Convention 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_YWI0MDI5YjEtOWE1Zi00ODg5LThiYjAtMWI3NWUzN2RmYjA5%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25223c0e8b63-e64e-4c8d-a40f-1d213b670472%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522b6697027-acb3-4682-81db-d836aef38ee9%2522%257d&data=04%7C01%7CLori.Sereda%40lethsd.ab.ca%7C6f10a40170da48e2ec8208d9e4ddd881%7C3c0e8b63e64e4c8da40f1d213b670472%7C0%7C0%7C637792463737165445%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2Fw4vmdihj0yRlDzqmPJLDBVlVik3qx72nrp8PHWoVLM%3D&reserved=0


  

If you wish to have your child exchange Valentine’s Day cards, 
all cards must be into your child’s homeroom teacher no later 

than Friday, February 11th. 

 

 

Cold Weather Gear 
Now that we are experiencing some colder weather, please remember 
to send gloves, toques, scarves, winter jackets, snow pants, boots, and 

any other gear your child needs so they can stay warm. Outdoor 
supervision begins at 7:45 am every morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact BGC Lethbridge (Main 
North) @ (403) 327-6423 

 



 

 

2022 OUTDOOR SOCCER REGISTRATION 
Online Registra�on opens February 1, 2022 – March 6, 2022 

www,lethbridgesoccer.com 
403-320-5425 
Boys and Girls 

U4 – U7 (Co-Ed) $120.00 
U9 – U18 (Co-Ed) $170.00 

Season to start April 16 – June 18, 2022 
LFC Compe��ve informa�on will be made available online at 222.lehbridgesoccer.com or visit our Facebook 

Page at Lethbridge Soccer Associa�on. LFCV Registra�on for evalua�ons will open online March 1, 2022 
 
 
 

 


	Our Kindergarten Fall 2022 Registration is now open for both locations Main North & Kinder South (Agnes Davidson location)

